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Good Afternoon Sullivan Heights Parents/Guardians, 

This is a reminder to everyone that our First Formal Report Card for all our 
students will be Published on the MyEd Parent and Student Portals on Wednesday, 
November 24th, 2021. Please ensure as a parent, you are able to log into the Parent 
Portal to view before this date.  If you are having trouble logging into MyEd please 
call our office and we can assist you.  

Reporting Changes Grade 8/9 

In anticipation to the change of the Ministry of Education’s order on Reporting next 
year, some of our teachers are piloting a Standards-Based Grading Model.  In order 
to do this, we are moving to a Single Term Report Card for all Grade 8 & 9’s. This 
report card will look different than the traditional report card that students and 
parents are used to.  For those classes that are using the Standards-Based Grading 
Model, parents may notice that students are receiving a mark based on a 
proficiency level (emerging = EMG / developing = DV / proficient = PR / 
extending = EXT) instead of a letter grade. Students in grade 8/9 classes not using a 
Standards-Based Grading model will only receive a letter grade and comment.  In 
summary depending on the teacher, your child’s first formal report card may be a 
combination of Letter Grades and Proficiency levels.   

Reporting Grade 10-12 

Report cards in Grade 10-12 will be similar to what they were in the past.  All 
report cards will have a Percentage which converts to a Letter Grade, a Work Habit, 
and a comment. 

  

Regards, 

Sunny Deol 
Vice-Principal 
Sullivan Heights Secondary 
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